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April 28, 2016 

Barrie L. McKay 
Questar Gas Company 
333 South State Street, P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 

Re:  In the Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company to Make Tariff Modifications to 
Charge Transportation Customers for Use of Supplier-Non-Gas Services, Docket No. 14-
057-31; 
In the Matter of Questar Gas Company’s Proposed Tariff Revisions, Docket No. 16-057-
T04 

Dear Mr. McKay: 

The Commission reviewed the March 31, 2016 filing by Questar Gas Company (Questar) 
proposing modifications to Pages 2-12 and 2-14 of its Utah Natural Gas Tariff PSCU 400, 
Section 2.06 Gas Balancing Account Adjustment Provision (Tariff) and the updated 
(replacement) proposed changes to the same pages in the Tariff filed by the Division of Public 
Utilities on April 27, 2016. The proposed changes to the Tariff, filed pursuant to the 
Commission’s November 9, 2015 Order in Docket No. 14-057-31 (Order) identifies how 
transportation customers’ imbalance charges collected by Questar will be accounted for in 
calculating the monthly accrual to Account No. 191.1. The proposed changes also include 
updates to the Advice and Section Revision numbers of Section 2.06. Questar requests a May 1, 
2016 effective date for these changes.  

The Commission also reviewed the April 12 and 27, 2016 action request response and 
updated action request response (Updated Response), respectively, filed by the Division of 
Public Utilities (Division). In its Updated Response the Division states that on April 27, 2016, 
Questar contacted the Division with proposed changes to the Tariff to correct errors in the 
original filing. The Division represents that these changes correctly identify how the supplier non 
gas revenues collected from transportation customers will be addressed in the Account No. 191.1 
to the benefit of sales customers. The Division concludes the revised Tariff sheets comply with 
the requirements of the Order, and recommends that the Commission approve the updated 
proposed Tariff sheets as filed.  



Tariff Approval Letter 
Docket Nos. 14-057-31 and 16-057-T04 
Page 2 

 

 
 

 

 

Based on the Commission’s review of Questar’s filing and the Division’s comments and 
recommendations, the updated revisions to Tariff Pages 2-12 and 2-14 are approved as filed by 
the Division on April 27, 2016, with an effective date of May 1, 2016. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#275479 


